

6 August 2013

National Office

Tertiary, International & System Performance P O Box 1666 Wellington New Zealand

Phone: 04 463 8000 Fax: 04 463 8088

www.minedu.govt.nz

File: 793526

Mark Honeychurch

fyi-request-981-83504db4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mark Honeychurch

Thank you for your email of 3 July 2013 requesting for each year since religious schools were integrated into the NZ state school system, how much in total has the government spent supporting these schools.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982.

The funding data is available from 1998. Included is the sum of the teacher salaries and operational grants to state integrated schools. Most, but not all state integrated schools have a special character associated with a religion.

The information you requested is enclosed.

Yours sincerely

David Lambie Group Manager

Education Information & Analysis